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Welcome Message

The Environmental Management Bureau of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (EMB-DENR)
recognizes the critical role of the transport sector in shaping our environmental future. While transportation
contributes significantly to air pollution and greenhouse gas emissions, it also presents an opportunity to drive
transformative change through sustainable solutions.

In line with our mission to protect and improve air quality, the EMB is updating the Philippines’ Integrated Air
Quality Improvement Framework - Air Quality Control Action Plan. A cornerstone of this initiative is the proposed
transition from EURO 4/IV to EURO 5/V vehicle emission and fuel standards. This milestone underscores our
commitment to promoting cleaner, more efficient vehicles and fostering healthier communities.

As the lead agency for environmental regulation and management, the EMB is steadfast in supporting the
country’s shift to a sustainable, low-carbon economy. We champion cleaner transport technologies such as
electric vehicles, the adoption of higher fuel standards, and the enforcement of stricter emission regulations.
These efforts align with our broader vision of achieving environmental resilience and sustainable development.

The High-Level 16th Regional EST Forum serves as a vital platform for collaboration, bringing together regional
and international partners to exchange knowledge, share best practices, and craft innovative strategies for
environmentally sustainable transport systems. Through this forum, we reaffirm our dedication to advancing
policies and actions that align with global sustainability goals while addressing the unique needs of our
communities.

The EMB remains committed to spearheading initiatives that protect the environment, enhance resilience, and
promote inclusive growth. Together, let us drive forward the transition to cleaner, greener, and more sustainable
transport systems—ensuring a healthier and more sustainable future for all.

Thank you and Mabuhay!
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